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2015 - 2016   
  
Directors  
Co-Presidents:   
Mary Jo Brown 
Shirley Buono 
Program Co-Vice Presidents:   
Felicia Soissons Segal  
Cathy Zitnick 
Membership Co-Vice Presidents:   
J.C. Chauvin-Byer  
Beverly Van Citters 
AAUW Funds Vice-President:  
Anna Hernandez-Torres 
Treasurer:  
Elaine Smith 
Membership Treasurer:  
Kathy Dupree 
Recording secretary:   
Jeri Hughes 
Student Grants and Investments:   
Edie Morrow 
Tech Trek:   
Laura Guillory   
Ways and Means:  
Neda Fabris 
 

Appointed Officers: 
By-Laws:  
Charlene Carnachan 
College/University Relations: ___  
Communications/Publications:  
Margo Nenzell 
Corresponding secretary:   
Elsie Anderson,  
Finance:    
Elaine Smith 
Historian:  
Hannah Cline 
Hospitality:    
Pat Donlin 
Newsletter:  
Norma M Cunanan 
Parliamentarian:  
Sheila Koster 
Past Presidents:   
Nancy Ellyson   
Pat Wilson 
Public Policy:  
Susan Hallgren 
Reservations:   
Susie Robinson 
Phone Tree and email:    
Charlene Carnachan 
Yearbook:    
Nancy Ellyson 
 

Interest Groups: 
Book Clubs:    
Day-  
Charlene Carnachan,    
Evening –  
Anna Hernandez-Torres,  
Anna Donlin 
Bridge:   
Duplicate, Great Eight,   
Round Robin:   
Donnalee Monninger 
Global Issues:    
Charlene Carnachan 
Gourmet Dining:    
Leni Richardson 
Senior Issues:  
Barbara Merkle  
Barbara Bodden 
Walk and Talk:   
Neda Fabris 
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Dr. Troy Davis, a professor and counsellor from Glendale 

College to speak on Requirements for Admissions and 

Transfers to Universities at the May 14th AAUW Glendale 

Student Grant Event. 
 
A former EOP student, Dr. Troy Davis has a B.A. degree in Psychology, as well as a 
Master's of Science degree in Educational Psychology from California State University, 
Long Beach. Also holds a Master's and doctoral degree in Clinical Psychology with an 
emphasis in Multicultural Cultural Community Psychology, from Alliant International    
University, California School of Professional Psychology.   
He was an EOP Counselor for UC Santa Barbara for three years (1994-1997) and left 
to pursue a career at Glendale College (1997-Present).  He has been teaching and 
counseling students at Glendale College for eighteen years in the areas of Athletics 
and International Counseling, as well as Adjunct Instruction of Psychology courses for 
six years.  Within the last four years of his works within Clinical Psychology, he has 
expanded his professional responsibilities to community mental health environments, 
where he has been staffed as a Professional Psychologist at Native American Indian 
Involvement, Gateways Psychiatric Hospital, and Faithful Central Baptist Church.  
Lastly, Dr. Davis has served in the Glendale College Guild Union as Public Information 
Officer and he continues to develop the skills of future counselors by coordinating the 
Graduate Student Internship Program. 
He is a most dedicated father to his eleven-year old daughter, Dakota Xochitl Davis." 
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AAUW GLENDALE  

MAY BRANCH MEETING  
 

Date: MAY 14, 2016 
 

Place: Oakmont Country Club 
 

3100 Country Club Dr. 
Glendale, Ca 91208 

Time: 9:00 am to 11:00 am  
Cost: $25 per person  

 

Please make your check payable to: AAUW Glendale 
Please phone Susie Robinson by Wednesday, MAY 11, 2016 

Home- 818-951-6104 
Cell- 818-317-5602 

Reservations made but not kept will be billed 



 

Please Visit our Website: https://glendale-ca.aauw.net 
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    MAY Birthdays                                                                                              
 
 
 

2 Lorraine Meylan 
4 Carla Walker 
4 Mary Rough 
7 Beverly Ann Critters 
13 JC Chauvin-Byer 

14 Jeri Hughes 

17 Evelyn Florio 

19 Joyce Davison 

22 Helene Marnell 

29 Mary Stelle Wagner 

                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                           
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

  

 

 

President’s Message 
 

Spring is here with the usual flurry of activities!  We have the holidays of May 
Day, Cinco de Mayo, Mother's Day, and Memorial Day.  And our Glendale 
branch is getting ready to finish the 2015-16 branch year and begin our 
2016-17 year with a new slate of officers and many activities planned for the 
year ahead.  Our May branch meeting is always an exciting one with an 
interesting speaker and the opportunity to meet our 6  2016 student grant 
recipients and our 3 Tech Trek middle school students for the upcoming 
summer program.   Also, don't forget to bring friends and family to the June 5 
Fritz Coleman fundraising event at the Ice House.  Fritz has generously 
agreed to donate a portion of his income from the event to our branch. 
Happy Spring everyone! 
 
Mary Jo Brown 
Co-president  

  
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shirley Buono Co-President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Pasadena and Glendale Branches are co-hosting 
a FUNdraising evening with Fritz Coleman, NBC 
weatherman and stand-up comedian, on Sunday, 
June 5th at 7 p.m. (doors open at 6 p.m.) at the Ice 
House, 24 N. Mentor, Pasadena. 
There will be a cover charge (to be determined), 
and a two drink minimum.  The Ice House has a 
full dinner and dessert menu also.  
So…Come join us and bring your friends, family, 
neighbors, co-workers (18 years or older), and fill 
the house with laughter.  Fritz Coleman “Speaks to 
a Generation!” (50 plus…give or take!).  Fritz 
proves that aging isn’t pretty…but it is funny! 
SAVE THE DATE and STAY TUNED for more 
information. 
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SPECIAL INTEREST GROUP 
 

 
 
EVENING BOOK GROUP     
            
May 9, 2016, 7:30 p.m.  
Home: Anna H. Torres 
Leader: Susan Halgren 
Book: A Tale for the Time Being 
 
          

GLOBAL ISSUES 

 
May 11, 1:30 p.m. 
Home: Mary Elgabalawi 
Leader: Barbara Bodden 
Topic:  Migration 
Refreshments: Jeri Hughes 

       
DAY BOOK GROUP 
 

May 17, 2016, 10:00 am 
Home: Clarli Wilson 
Leader: Dianne Kightlinger 
Book: All the Light We Cannot See 
 
 

 

Please RSVP to the hostess. 

 

 

 Our NCCWSL Scholarship Recipient 

 

The National Conference for College Women Student Leaders (NCCWSL) will be held this 
year at the University of Maryland from June 2-4.  Glendale branch is sponsoring a student 
from Glendale Community College, Christine Ovasapyan.  Christine is an outstanding 
young woman who is currently Student Body President and Student Trustee at GCC.  She 
attended Glendale High School and states she has been active in student government 
since the 5th grade.  She is very excited about attending this AAUW-sponsored conference 
intended to inspire and develop young women as leaders.  She will be sharing her 
experiences at the Conference with us at our June 11 branch meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

AAUW Glendale Officers-2016-2017 

 
 
Co-Presidents:                         Anna Hernandez-Torres  
                                                  Cathy Zitnick 
 
Co-Program Vice Presidents: Mary Elgabalawi   
                                                   Neda Fabris 
 
Membership Vice President:   Beverly Van Citters 
AAUW Funds Vice President: Mary Jo Brown 
Treasurer:                                 Barbara Merkle 
Membership Treasurer:           Kathleen Dupree 
Recording Secretary:              Susie Robinson 

 
 

Become an AAUW Mentor! 
 

Check out the Million Women Mentors program (mwm-
ca.org).  This is a program which is a natural fit for members 
of AAUW CA who send girls to Tech Trek.  Million Women 
Mentors is looking for women to help young girls pursue and 
stay in STEM careers.  The commitment is for 20 hours of 
mentoring in one year.  Many of you are already doing that, 
especially those involved with Tech Trek campers and Tech 
Trek alumnae.  So, check it out!  Go to the website to find 
out more, register to get started, and then follow the next 
steps that will be provided.  California has promised to 
contribute 50,000 of the target of 1,000,000 women mentors 
across the US and I am sure AAUW CA can provide many 
of these. (From Kathleen Doty, AAUW CA President) 

 

http://mwm-ca.org/
http://mwm-ca.org/
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◄ April May  2016 June ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1  
 

2 Board Meeting 6:45 pm 

123 No. Jackson Room 103 

 

3  
 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
 

8 

 
 

9 Evening Book Group 
7:30 pm 
Home: Anna Torres 
Leader: Susan Hallgren 
 

10  
 

11 Global Issues- 1:30 pm 

 Home: Mary Elgabalawi 
Leader: Barbara Bodden 

 

12  
 

13  
 

14 Branch Meeting 9:00 am 

Oakmont Country Club 
Glendale, 
Student Grant Event 

 

15  
 

16  
 

17 Book Group-10:00 am 

Home: Clarli Wilson 
Leader: Diane Kightlinger 

 

18  
 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
 

22  
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
 

31  
 

Notes: 
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http://www.wincalendar.com/April-Calendar/April-2016-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/June-Calendar/June-2016-Calendar.html

